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Hellwig, Raymond

From: Luster, Tom »

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2000 9:05 AM

To: Heliwig, Raymond; Ehlers, Paula; Fitzpatrick, Kevin; Marchioro, Joan (ATG)

Subject: SeaTac... -
V. r

Hiall -

I want to provide you with a copy of the somewhat drafty notes I used for yesterday's discussion of the issues. I
realize that mine is apparently the minority opinion on what the Port and Ecology need to do to meet 401
requireménts, but I think it would be helpful for you to have these for a couple of reasons:

* perhaps they are clearer in writing than through my verbal explanatigns:‘an
* while some of them may be mtemally resolved through co )", we are likely tg’hear these or
similar issues raised during public review, and will need to Tespomnd Yo WNENT tarerirour 401 prcess.
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Tom L.
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